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I held our monthly Zen Curry Cup Super Smash Bros Tournament at the Community Center on 8/27/22. 

It was a fantastic turnout with 18 people signing up for the tournament. This was our biggest tournament 

so far and everyone had fun competing with each other. I hope to continue these tournament for as long as 

possible to create more opportunities for the community to gather and create wonderful friendships and 

memories through the video game Super Smash Bros Ultimate. 

 

 


